
Nominations for the 2019 Raymond J. Carroll Young Investigator Award are currently being accepted. This 
award is presented biennially by the Department of Statistics at Texas A&M University to an outstanding young 
researcher in statistical science. The awardee must have completed his/her Ph.D. within the previous 10 years 
of receiving the award and must have demonstrated outstanding scholarly contributions in statistical method-
ology and applications. Nominations must be written and include a curriculum vita. Nominators are encour-
aged to supply supporting documents such as letters of recommendation. Self-nominations are invited and 
encouraged. Correspondence by e-mail is preferred but not required. Nominations and supporting documents 
should be sent to the address listed below. The deadline for award submissions is August 15, 2019.

Prof. Thomas Wehrly, Chair
Raymond J. Carroll Young Investigator Award
Department of Statistics
Texas A&M University
3143 TAMU
College Station, TX 77843-3143
twehrly@stat.tamu.edu

For more information on the Raymond J. Carroll Young Investigator Award, please visit our website at 
www.stat.tamu.edu. 
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